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Barmaa. D - Executive Director
Mongolian National Federation of Pasture User Groups
Toyko Residence 6-606, Building 26, 3th Khoroo
Bayanzurkh District
Ulaanbaaatar
MONGOLIA

3rd October 2024

Dear Burmaa

Letter of Support for the Organising Committee of the International Year of
Rangelands and Pastoralists

Thank you for your letter regarding the work of the International Year of Rangelands and
Pastoralists.

At Pasture for Life we are passionate about the restoration of ecosystems and implementing
positive change in our food and farming systems. We have many supporters and learn from
farmers/support those on their journey to farm 100% pasture fed systems.

We are very keen to support your initiative and engage with the IYPRP Supporting Group. The
promotion of sustainable rangeland management and the impact this will have on communities
is something that we collectively support and wish to raise awareness of this crucial issue.

Yours sincerely

Jimmy Woodrow
Executive Director

Registered Office: Romshed Farm, Undderiver, Sevenoaks, Kent TN15 0SD


